
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Year Three,  

  

Welcome back to the Spring term. On behalf of myself and Mrs Wroblewski, we would first like to say a big 
thank you for all the gifts and cards before Christmas, it was incredibly generous of you all and appreciated 
highly. I hope you have all had a lovely break and are ready for a nice, busy but enjoyable, term ahead. Please 
help us stay consistent with spellings, homework and reading outside of school hours.   
If there are any queries about anything, please do not hesitate to see myself or Mrs Wroblewski. We are pleased 
to help in any way possible.  
Kind regards,  

Miss C. Lyttle 
 

What are we learning about? 
 RE: Christmas and We listen to God’s Word at Mass. 
Literacy: Riddles/Poetry 
Numeracy: Number with focus on Multiplication and 
Division, Fractions and Problem solving. We will also 
look at Measurement; Money, Length and Perimeter.  

Science: Rocks, Fossils and Soils. 
Geography: The Rainforest. 
ICT: iConnect. 
PE: Dance and Gymnastics.  

Art: Portraying relationships. 

Special days / Dates: 
Monday: Spellings test 
Wednesday: PE 
Thursday: PE/Homework to be returned at the latest. 
Friday: Homework sent home. 
Year 3 Class Mass: Tuesday 16th January and Tuesday 5th 
March 2024 
Year 3 Class Assembly: Friday 26th January 2024 
Class Saint Day: St Patrick Monday 18th March 2024 

Prayer Partner Gatherings: Week commencing 26th February 
2024 
Parent Workshops (Reading): Wednesday 7th and 8th February 
2024 

Values for Spring Term: 
Compassionate and Loving – before half term 
 
Compassionate: Having sympathy and empathy for other people, thinking about others near and far, especially the less fortunate. 
 
Loving: Showing Christ-like love for all others, even when this is difficult to do, thinking of others, acting with fairness and 
equality, being just and showing true forgiveness in the ways of Jesus.  
 
Faith-filled and Hopeful after half term 
 
Faith filled – learning to keep our faith and trust in God almighty even when things are difficult, or we are challenged. 
 
Hopeful – keeping our faith and believing in hope – the hope and trust that our prayers are heard, God knows us, loves us, hears 
us, and helps us. Having hope in our faith in Lord Jesus Christ 
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